
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
July 27, 2011 
 
Honorable Shannon Womack 
City of Melbourne 
P.O. Box 800 
Melbourne, AR 72556 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No.: AR0020036, AFIN: 33-00026  
 Response to Inspection  
  
 
Dear Mayor Womack: 
 
The Department has received and reviewed the supplemental information that was 
requested regarding the April 14, 2011 inspection of the City of Melbourne’s wastewater 
treatment facility.  The information submitted has been deemed satisfactory, and the 
Department has no further comment regarding this inspection.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to 
contact me at 501-682-0635 or you may e-mail me at anderson@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Alan Anderson 
Enforcement Analyst  
Water Division Enforcement Section 
 
 
 


